
 
 

 

High School & Sixth Form 

 
Upper 5 study the economic impact of the American Civil War 

 

Upper 5 have continued their study of American history between the years 1840 and 1890 by 

looking into the economic impact of the American Civil War of 1861-65. By categorising the 

various effects of the war according to whether they impacted the Union or Confederate 

States, pupils could then assess whether these had positive or negative consequences for the 

two sides. Subsequently, Upper 5 were able to determine that whilst the war caused some 

problems for the Union, it also had positive long-term effects. On the other hand, the 

Confederate States suffered greatly and their economy was effectively devastated by the 

war.  

In their upcoming exam, Upper 5 will be expected to be able to compare and contrast the 

effects of certain historical events or environments on different groups or across different 

time periods. Their recent work on the economic effects of the Civil War should therefore 

help them to respond to this type of exam question.  

 

Dr James Taylor 


